
GETTING INTO THE WEEDS 
OF MEDICAL MARIJUANA 
AND ITS IMPACT ON WORKERS’ COMPENSATION CLAIMS

WEBINAR

WEDNESDAY • AUGUST 21 • 1-2 P.M. ET

Doctors and patients are turning to medical marijuana to 
alleviate symptoms found in workers’ compensation claims 
in light of legislative changes in Georgia and nationwide 
regarding decriminalization and use of medical marijuana. 
Attorneys Richard Phillips and Joanna Hair will help attendees 
understand the definition of medical marijuana, the legal 
status on a federal and state level and the impact on workers’ 
compensation claims in these ever-changing times.  

Webinar will offer 1 general hour of CE credit for attendees registered with the 
Georgia Department of Insurance.

Instructions to join the webinar will be emailed to registrants closer to the date of the program. 

Questions? Contact Sarah Miller at 404.888.6245 or sarah.miller@swiftcurrie.com.

CLICK HERE TO RSVP
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